
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
 

PSA: February 22, 2021 
Contact:  Anna Trapp 

atrapp@glynncounty-ga.gov 
912.554.7731 

 
PSA: Glyndale Drive Closure 

GLYNN COUNTY Ga, On Wednesday, February 24th, a portion of Glyndale Drive, between New 
Jesup Hwy. and Picric St., will be closed from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. The purpose of this closure is 
to patch the road where utilities were connected underground. Access will be maintained for 
property owners, but other travelers will be re-routed through Picric St. and Warren Mason 
Blvd.  

For media inquiries, contact Chuck Flowers with Community Development at 912-554-7216. 
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